
NOTES of the inquorate meeting of the Standing Advisory Council on 
Religious Education (SACRE) held on 19th March 2014 at 6.00pm 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Present:

Committee A None 

Committee B Rev. Guest

Committee C None

Committee D Councillor Ojetola and Councillor Anderson

Apologies: Mrs Lawson, Mrs Shepard, Dr Soleye, Ms Jellicoe and Mr 
Misra 

In attendance: Deborah Weston, RE Consultant (Advisor to SACRE)
Andrea Winstone, Education Improvement Officer
Kenna-Victoria Martin, Democratic Services Officer

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The meeting was declared inquorate and those present informally discussed 
the Membership of the Committee and suggestions to improve attendance at 
future meetings.

It was discussed that the Clerk to the Committee had emailed, chasing and 
reminding organisations of the written confirmation of nomination that was 
required, in order for her to contact nominated members with an 
acknowledgement and welcome letter. 

Rev. Guest said that he would discuss the Committee as the next Faith 
Matters meeting. The Clerk agreed to chase organisations again leading up to 
the new municipal year. 

The meeting finished at 6.50pm.


